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Trigg County Teachers-

As superintendent of Trigg County Public Schools, I could not ask for a better team of professionals to
work beside each day. | know that the last year has been full of unique challenges, but you have all used
those challenges as an opportunity to learn and grow along with your students to make our schools even

greater than before.

Each and every day, | can see the love and dedication that you all have for your students and our
community in the many ways that you have gone above and beyond to make sure that they have what
they need. | know that our students are getting the love and support that they need during times that
are difficult and uncertain for them.

I want to thank all of you for the sacrifices that you have made and the effort that you have put into our
students’ education this year. Trigg County Public Schools’ are great because of what you do here.
Thank you for choosing our school district and our community to be your home.

Educationally yours,

BT hrpe

Superintendent
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